
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

September 12, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Dippers with tomato parmesan sauce  

 Turkey Burger  

 Salad Bar  

 Red Peppers 

 Chickpeas  

 Diced peaches  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  None Today  

   

1. The D105 Foundation needs some volunteers for the back to school night this 

upcoming Friday. They are looking for 8 total.  There are 2 shifts and students can 

either work one or both shifts. First shift is from 5:30 – 7:30 and second is 7:30-9:30. 

There is a sign up sheet in the office. You will earn service hours for the help you 

provide.  

  

       See Mr. Hood with any questions.  

 

2. Do you want to help people in our community? Early Act Club is sponsoring a 

canned food drive for St. Cletus’ food pantry. The pantry provides non-perishable 

food items, paper goods, and some personal supplies to approximately 200 families in 

our community to help supplement their needs and ease their worries. They also 

provide emergency food assistance. Please bring non-perishable food items or 

toiletries to advisory. The advisory that collects the most items will win a pizza party. 

See Mrs. Rupert if you have any questions.  

 

3. 7
th

 Graders who want to join EMM should come to their meeting on Tuesday at either 

3:15 or 5:15. Both grades—please bring your charged chromebook and cell phone to 

the meeting.  

 

4. There will be an Early Act meeting Wednesday for 7
th

 graders during lunch in Mrs. 

Rupert’s room 109. If you are interested in helping out during the canned food drive 

or for the car wash, please come for more information.  

 


